Linda Granfield

40 Hardwick Court/Toronto, Ontario/M9C 4G6/Canada

(416)-626-8429/phone & fax

lindagranfield@sympatico.ca
www.lindagranfield.com
Hon. Donna Cansfield
4800 Dundas St. W.

Toronto, Ontario M9A 1B1

Dear Ms. Cansfield,

As an Etobicoke resident who has written about the incredible Canadian War Brides of the Second World War, I am writing to ask for an official declaration of 2006 as “The Year of the War Bride” in recognition of the 60th Anniversary of the arrival of the majority of the brides in 1946.

During that year, nearly 40,000 War Brides and their children made their way from Britain and Europe to Pier 21 in Halifax, Nova Scotia onboard special war ships. As a unique group, the War Brides phenomenon is unprecedented in immigration history. They arrived in Canada thanks to the Canadian Wives Bureau under the Department of National Defence, and courageously began new lives with their veteran husbands in an unfamiliar country. Not surprisingly given their strength of character and purpose, these women, many of whom I interviewed for my book (please see attached material), continue to take active roles in communities across Canada. We as a nation should honour these women and their many contributions.

Please refer to the Canadian War Brides website: www.canadianwarbrides.com/anniversary.asp   for more information about the women and this request being made by Canadians for the designation of 2006 as “The Year of the War Bride.”

Thank you for your consideration of this request. 

Yours sincerely,

Encl.
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